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Announcement 
 
New Non-Profit Genetics Funding Organization 
 
A new non-profit organization is being established to coordinate grants for genetics studies and provide 
DNA testing scholarships.  The mission of The DNA Fund is to advance public knowledge through the 
funding of human genetics testing and research. The organization anticipates launching by the end of 
August 2007.   For further information, contact: Katherine Borges at kvjjmmborges@msn.com. 


